
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 August 2006 

3. PROPOSED ROAD STOPPING - 62 RICHMOND HILL ROAD 
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager City Environment, DDI 941-8656 

Officer responsible: Transport and City Streets Manager 

Author: Deborah Harris, Property Consultant 

 
 As a Council decision on this matter was required by 31 July 2006 this item was forwarded to the 

Council meeting on 20 July 2006 by way of a Chairperson’s report. 
 
 The Board recommendation was: 
 
 “That the staff recommendation be supported, but that local residents be informed prior to 

consideration by the Council and they be advised of the opportunity to convey any concerns to the 
Council.” 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



